
1

AH Committee

From: dtfarrow@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 3:29 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes)(Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3( Sub(3)

I live in Kihei and work in downtown Lahaina and I whole-heartedly opposed this development. 
Between the environmental impact, the long construction process, and the added traffic on the one 
lane each way in that area, will make commuting a complete nightmare.  
That area already has the worst traffic in all of Maui every single day.  
The idea that this will make affordable housing available is absolutely absurd.  
 
Again I oppose this development and I oppose Greg Brown for trying to line his pockets without any 
concern for the actual residents of Maui.  
 
-Daniel Villiers-Farrow  
240-644-5518  
225 Aukahi Street Kihei HI 96753   
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


